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Japan Congratulates Prime Minister Dahal 
 
 
 
 On behalf of the people and the Government of Japan, the Embassy of Japan 

extended its sincere congratulations to Rt. Hon'ble Mr. Pushpa Kamal Dahal on his taking 

the post of the Prime Minister of the Federal Democratic Republic of Nepal. 

 

   The Government of Japan always has a firm commitment to the democratization 

process for peace and prosperity in Nepal.  The Embassy sincerely hopes that the new 

leadership will bring about a more prosperous, unified and stable Nepal.  

 

The Embassy believes that the cordial relationship between Japan and Nepal will 

be further developed and strengthened this year, which marks the 60th anniversary of the 

establishment of diplomatic relationship, and beyond. 

 

 The Embassy looks forward to continuing to support Nepal's reconstruction efforts 

from last year's earthquake and its social and economic development in a medium and 

long term as much as it can. 
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